
     

 

 

View from the Garden 
 

News from the 

Wolfeboro Garden Club 
 

 

The Holidays are upon us!! 

Boxwood Workshop Dec 10. 

right after regular meeting 

at 1pm.  
  

        

 

 

Dearest Gardeners, 

What a busy Autumn! A field trip, a party, a wreath sale, decorating our Christmas 

tree, and a boxwood workshop. The way this festive season should be…busy filled 

with fun!!!  I hope all your wreaths are hanging up and the decorations out! 

Our January meeting speaker will be a representative from UNH their program will 

focus on Moose! Please, mark your calendars for January 14 and invite any 

interested parties to attend with you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Here is something Very Interesting from the Village Players Theatre. 

You have the winter to think about showing off your garden. Read On… 

This Announcement is from Rosemary Lounsbury, who will be Directing the summer 

show at the Village Players, called Calendar Girls. She has an idea for a fundraising 

calendar to pay for much needed renovations to the crumbling front steps! 

The Village Players are planning to produce a plan next summer called Calendar 

Girls. (You might recall a film version 15 years ago starring Helen Mirren, based on a 

true story!) 

I am looking for an outdoor place to take some photos of the actors. Here’s the 

thing….. These women will not have any clothing on! so the garden or backyard 

where the photo shoot happens needs to be private; not somewhere that drivers can 

drive by and see, nor interested neighbors, etc. As you can see by the example, the 

whole thing is to be very tasteful. But the photo shoot needs to happen well in 

advance of the show   ( shoot date, late May) for publicity purposes. 

So… if you have a very private garden or courtyard, or something like that, which will 

have some greenery in late May, AND you’d like to volunteer your space, 

Please contact Rosemary Lounsbury at rosemarylounsbury@gmail.com 

I will be reposting this request later in the winter, this is a heads up to making your 

garden included in the Village Players Calendar! 
 

 



 

This is the photo that the Keene playhouse composed. Rosemary is looking for 

similar. The sunflowers will be props from the show. Any greenery would be 

appropriate! 
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